
June 5, 2024 
Subject: Highway Rehabilitation 

State WIN: 018803.00 & 027686.00 

Location: Vassalboro 

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question:  Can the  Department share more information or the intent around the Special Provision 105 

section talking about landowner parcels and not doing work on those properties until after the 15th of 

September? Does the right of way affect the shoulder work operations or any other work? 

Response: MaineDOT expects to have property rights to complete slope and entrance grading outside 

the existing easement rights by September 15th.  The property rights that MaineDOT currently possess 

do not impact the Contractor’s ability to perform work within the existing highway limits to include all 

mainline and shoulder paving and curb removal. 

Question:  Would the Department allow the contractor to keep the remaining millings from the project 

to be utilized in the HMA? 

Response: The Contractor may retain millings for the production of HMA on this project.  All 

remaining millings will become property of the State of Maine.  Please make this change in pen and ink. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on June 12, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


